
From the Principal's Desk— Tina Coumbe  

Issue #5 Thursday  4th of March 2021 

 

Monday 8th March Labour Day 

PUBLIC HOLIDAY 

Saturday 20th March Bunnings BBQ 

Monday 15th March Assembly 2:45pm 

Foundation assembly 

item 

I Sea, I Care dolphin 

swim 

Thursday 25th March Summer Lightning                

Premiership 

Friday 19th March National ride to school 

and whole school break-

fast 

Friday 26th March Student First Aid training 

 

 

Our first fundraising event has been rescheduled to the 20th of March at Bunnings Hastings. We will be manning the BBQ 

from 8:00am

ahead. If you are able to help out could you please complete the form inside the newsletter and return to the office by 

Hi everyone, 

I hope you have had a wonderful week. Not that you need reminding, but this weekend is a long week-
end and there is no school on Monday. Included in this newsletter is a number of key things. One being 
the roster for lunchtime clubs. These are running each day and are being led by staff or our amazing 
student leaders. There are lots and lots of really engaging and fun things to do. This roster will be                    
displayed in each classroom so please remind your little one to have a look. 

Secondly, I would like to introduce all of our new families to our school philosophy and values of 
THINK.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Watch your thoughts, they become your words. Watch your words, they become your              
actions. Watch your actions, they become your habits. Watch your habits, they become 

your character. Character is everything. 

This forms a very important part of our discussions with students and is really a life long skill. We will 
be redoing all of the signage at the front of the school to reflect THINK. I had all of the students togeth-
er last week and was overwhelmed at how many of them could tell me what “THINK” stood for. We 
love this and it is a great reminder on what we value here at Crib Point Primary School.  

Have a wonderful and safe long weekend. 

 Tina xxx 



 

 

Elijah  1/2J 

Rhett  1/2J 

Meeka 1/2J 

Saffron 1/2S 

John 1/2S 

Laycee  3/4E 

Ava 3/4E 

 

 

ART AWARDS 

All of 5/6 B 

All of 5/6G 

Owen  3/4H 

Josie 1/2F 

Malekhai  1/2F 

Meeka 1/2J 

Milla 1/2J 

Luther 1/2S 

Kayden 1/2S 

Eva  PV 

 

 

PERSEVERANCE NEWS 
A huge thank you to Michael Illman who donated this 
amazing cargo net swing to our school recently.   The 
girls enjoy the thrill of riding it and get lots of exercise 
from pushing each other. Our vegetable garden is pro-
ducing tomatoes and cucumbers which we incorporate 
into our lunches. Yummy!

CANTEEN NEWS 
 

Unfortunately Quench’s and Dixie cups have been 

deleted from our suppliers stock list. 

Quench has been replaced with a new drink called 

Chill J and comes in Raspberry, Watermelon, Orange 

and Passionfruit or Grape 

 

 



 

 

 



 


